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As many of you know, 

Energizing Education with the 

help of United Way has been 

hard at work raising funds for 

our campaign. Hopefully by 

now you have seen our 

campaign video and shared it 

with your friends and 

colleagues. We have seen and 

heard a positive response and 

want to thank all of our donors 

for their continuous support of 

our program. A special thank 

you goes to Consumer’s 

Energy, Industrial Steel, and 

United Way for the match fund 

campaign. Energizing 

Education could not exist 

without the support we 

continue to receive from these 

businesses and others 

throughout the Jackson 

community. As we continue to 

secure funds for Energizing 

Education, please continue to 

help us spread the word. If you 

are a mentor, please tell your 

friends what you do! 

Sometimes all it takes is one 

person telling another to get the 

next person in door to sign up. 

Imagine if each mentor we 

have told one friends, and that 

friend told a friend. Please visit 

our website and follow us on 

our Facebook and Twitter 

pages.  

Happy New Year! As 

enjoyable and relaxing 

as the holiday break 

was, we’re excited to 

get things rolling and 

finish the second half of 

the year strong. 

Students have already 

made so much progress 

this year. With the 

consistency mentors 

help to provide, 

McCulloch students 

have already read 5,660 

minutes this school year 

and attended 283 

reading sessions! 

Collectively these 

students have mastered 

hundreds of site words, 

read countless new 

books, and their 

confidence in reading 

has soared. That is all 

due to our wonderful 

mentors and the hard 

work students have put 

Kriss’ 

Korner! 

 

 
Name: Kathy Weisensel 

Why did you decide to become a volunteer? I have a 

passion for teaching reading. I enjoy how they improve. 

I think I get more than them out of it sometimes. 

What do you like about mentoring with your 

student? The personal one-on-one time. 

Favorite childhood book: The Secret Garden 

Favorite book now: Histor ies, Biographies, 

Mysteries, and books about famous people. A James 

Monroe book currently.  

Mentor Spotlight 

in. Although we have 

gained new mentors 

already in the New Year, 

we are in constant need 

for more. If you love 

what you do as a 

mentor, or think you 

know someone who 

might be interested, 

please let us know! 

 

Outside of the literacy 

lounge, Energizing 

Education put on one of 

our biggest and most 

exciting family nights 

this month – Family 

Game Night! Family 

Nights are always an 

opportunity for parents 

to receive literacy tips 

from our Family 

Involvement 

Coordinator and for 

families to spend time 

together working on 

reading and writing in 

fun, creative ways they 

may not have access to in 

their home. Playing 

games introduces 

reading, writing, 

matching, counting and 

many more skills 

necessary for students to 

succeed in school. 

Families played life-size 

games such as Bowling, 

Operation, Ring Toss, 

Farkle, Jenga, Connect 4, 

Scrabble, and Kerplunk. It 

was so much fun seeing 

parents and children 

challenging each other in 

friendly competition. The 

night concluded with 

each family being able to 

pick out one brand new 

board game to take 

home and continue the 

fun. We hope this night 

was a blast for everyone 

and can’t wait to see you 

all next month at family 

night! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NzK9yAC5xXg
http://energizingeducationjackson.org/
http://frost.jpsk12.org/


Contact Charlie at energizingeducation@uwjackson.org to sign up  

Looking for something to keep 

you busy during the month of 

February? Bring your doll and 

dress up for the “American Girl 

Tea Party” a social gala taking 

place on Saturday the 6th.. Please 

call Carnegie Library to register. 

Throughout the month we will 

also be holding crafts. Stop in at one of our locations for a 

“Bottle Cap Magnet” and “Homemade Luminaries”. These 

crafts will be going on throughout the month and are both 

RSVP. Call us for more information at (517) 788-4087 ext 

1331.  Hope to see you for crafts and fun.   

February Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

February 2 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room C 

February 10 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

February 18 10:00-12:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

February 22 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  
Contact Charlie Miller 

energizingeducation@uwjackson.org 
 

To Donate: 
Contact Kriss Giannetti at  
kgiannetti@uwjackson.org 
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I 1 H 4  Join us February 24th from 
5:30 -7:00 pm for our 

Chocolate Family Night! 
Follow us on Facebook and 

see more pictures here !  

Literacy Tip of the Month  

Talk, talk, talk!  
Talk with your child every day 
about school and things going 
on around the house. Sprinkle 

some interesting words into the 
conversation, and build on 

words you've talked about in 
the past. 

http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.541933319306825.1073741836.474518796048278&type=3

